


JULIA M. FREIDENBERG, DMD 

Dentists of Glendale 

3900 San Fernando Road 

Suite 1017A 

Glendale, California 91204 

 

APRIL 19, 2021 

 

RE: SERVICE ANIMAL (DOG), ALVIN 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is in regard to service animal (dog), named Alvin, who is very well-behaved.  

Alvin accompanied my patient, Mr. Michael Miller, to his dental appointment, dated December 

11, 2020.  

 

Alvin was very proficient in complying with all of Mr. Miller’s commands. Alvin stayed 

in a seated position throughout the entire appointment, and he did not disturb, interrupt, or distract 

any patients or staff. Alvin would be welcome back to my office should Mr. Miller need his 

services. 

 

Do not hesitate to contact me directly should you have any further questions: (206) 335-

4218. 

 

   Sincerely, 

 

  

 

 Julia M. Freidenberg, DMD 

   General Dentist 

   License #104158 
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